
 

MEDIA STATEMENT 
7th July 2019 
 
 
Fatal accident at Baralaba North Coal Mine Queensland  
 
Golding sincerely regrets to advise that there has been an accident early this morning that fatally injured 
one of our staff at the Baralaba North Coal Mine located in the Bowen Basin, Queensland.   
 
Our thoughts and deepest sympathy are with the family and work mates of the deceased. 
 
We are working closely with the Police and the Inspectorate and will provide a further update when 
possible.  

All operations have been ceased at the mine until further notice.  

 

Ends/ 

 

Media enquiries: 

 

Peta Baldwin 

Cannings Purple 

Mob: 0455 081 008 

pbaldwin@canningspurple.com.au 
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